UNIVERSIDAD
DEL NORTE

Barranquilla, November 6th of 2018

Invitation Letter for Inviting Professor Marco Antonio Meggiolaro

Dear. Prof. Marco Antonio Meggiolaro

We are pleased to invite you to our Mechanical Engineering Department as inviting
Professor from 20™ to 24™ of November 2018. During your stay, it is expected that you
teach the graduate course: Multiaxial Fatigue in metals, which will be offer for
graduate students during two days (21% and 22"%). On 23" it is expected that you have
one meeting with faculty members and other one with gradate students to exchange
research ideas and explore possibilities to begin collaboration work in common research
topics.

Looking forward to having you in our Department soon,

Ing. Habib Zambrano Rodriguez, PhD., MSc.

Head of Mechanical Engineering Department

Assistant Professor, Mechanical Engineering Department
Universidad del norte, http://www.uninorte.edu.co/

KM 5 Via Pto. Colombia, Barranquilla, Colombia

Post. code: 081007

Phone: +57(5)3509272
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